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From: Jonathan Decker
To: Assistant townofnewpaltz.org; Katie Hamill
Subject: ZBA application for New Paltz
Date: Thursday, February 29, 2024 2:16:41 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Karyn,

Please consider this my formal request to apply for a position on the Zoning Board of Appeals
board in New Paltz.  

I am a resident of New Paltz and have 30 years of residential, and commercial construction
experience.

I have worked extensively on small and large scale ground up projects that include; drilling
and excavation, foundation, site work, superstructure, and exterior and interior finishing.

My wide variety of knowledge of building techniques would benefit the Planning Board. This
experience encompasses historic and traditional restoration, energy conservation, landscaping,
and general building.

I have also developed projects and seen them through completion working with funding
sources, engineers, architects, municipal agencies, and a multitude of government agencies
like the Department of Public Works, EPA, and varied Code Enforcement and Conservation
agencies in New York State, locally, and throughout the NorthEast US region.

I look forward to hearing from you and discussing this further.

Best regards,

Jon Decker
196 N. Putt Corners Road
New Paltz, NY 12561
347-714-2636
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